
 

Revised – December 27, 2018 
 

 

 

TO: Hon. Mayor and Board of Commissioners 

THROUGH: Robin Gomez, City Manager 

FROM: Clint Belk, Fire Chief  

DATE: January 10, 2024 

RE: Fire Inspector Reclassification to Fire Marshal 

 

Background 
 
Fire Inspector Raul Perez has served in this role since promoting from 
Firefighter/Paramedic in 2020. He has successfully completed the department mandated 
arson investigation classes and has shown proficiency in all aspects of the Fire 
Prevention division.  
 
  
Raul Perez          
 
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
N/A 
 

 


